
            PTA Events and Volunteer Opportunities 

                           December 

      WE HAVE SOME REALLY GREAT EVENTS COMING UP!! CHECK IT OUT!! 

                       We hope that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving break!! 

       We want to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy Holiday Season with family and         

friends. 

    Listed below are the events that PTA has coming up. We do need plenty of volunteers to 

make these events fun for all. Please consider giving an hour of your time this year. All of us 

adding a little bit of time adds up to great experiences and memories for our students during 

their middle school years. Another way to give back to Jenkins is to become a member of 

Jenkins Middle School PTA. Membership means support of our school and most 

importantly…voices. We advocate for support of our students and teachers and the buildings 

that they learn and work in. Please use the link below to show your support. Thank you for all 

your support!   

                    Follow us on Facebook at -       Jenkins PTA News and Events 

                                Jane Adams -  Jenkins PTA President 

                          Use this link to sign up to become a member                 https://jenkinspta.givebacks.com    

                  Giving Tree -November 15th- December 16th 

                    We still have quite a few ornaments on the tree 

This is the season for giving and at Jenkins, we have many in our school community that could use a bit of 

help. Beginning on 11/15, a Christmas tree will be in the front office with ornaments that list the wants and 

needs of our students and their siblings that could use an extra bit of “sparkle” in their lives.  Please stop by 

and pick out an ornament and give the gift of joy!!  Details and instructions are located at the front office.       

                 Candy Cane  Sale – Dec. 10th-13th during lunch 

This event is a favorite with the students! Candy canes of all flavors and sizes will be for sale during lunch from 

12/10-12/13. Prices range from $1.00- $4.00 for the sweet treats. Students can purchase candy canes for 

friends , teachers, staff , and they can even treat themselves!! We could always use some volunteers to help 

with the famous Candy Cane Lane!! If you would like to help, send an email to  

                                                Jenkins.jagspta@gmail.com      Thank you! 

                                             Staff Holiday Breakfast - Dec. 11th 

mailto:Jenkins.jagspta@gmail.com


   We would like to provide the staff with a Holiday Breakfast on Dec. 11th. It’s a great way to give the gift of 

delicious food to our teachers!!   Please use the link below to sign up to bring items in.  If you would like to 

help set up or serve, please send an email to  

                                                                 Jenkins.jagspta@gmail.com 

  Link to sign up to bring in food-    https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4BA9AF2FAB9-46763239-winter     

 

                                                                 Thank you for your help!! 
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